
Subject: Sign up for e-updates From HCIDLA
From: HCIDLA - Planning
Date: 02/25/2016 03:37 PM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;
BCC: mike@wilshirecenter.com

You may have recently received emails regarding the Public Hearing for the City of Los Angeles Consolidated Plan.  In order to receive
additional emails, please go to the link below to be added to HCIDLA’s e-updates and choose as many items you are interested in including
the Consolidated Plan.

If you choose not receive further emails to the Consolidated Plan no further action is required.

Get involved and learn more about housing and economic development issues that matter to you and your community. 

Sign up at   

http://hcidla.lacity.org/newsletter/signup

Thank you.

Planning and Procurement Section
Los Angeles Housing + Community Investment Department
*: hcidla.planning@lacity.org

P Please consider the environment before printing this email


